Johnson-Brock Board Approves Foreign Language Plan, Bus Purchase (KLZA)—The Johnson-Brock Board of Education has approved an interlocal agreement to receive instruction for students taking Spanish through the distance learning network.

During the Monday meeting the Board voted unanimously to approved the agreement with the Sterling Pubic Schools. The Board also approved a contract with Tia Miller as Pre-School teacher for the 2017-18 school year. The Special Education Services contract for the next school year with Educational Service Unit #4 was approved. The contract is for \$175,640.

Superintendent Jeff Koehler discussed three bus bids he has received. The Board approved the purchase of a 71-passenger, 2014 Thomas bus for \$74,900. The bus has 50-thousand miles on it. It is equipped with air conditioning, air ride and has underneath storage. The purchase is contingent on the factory warranty being bumper to bumper. Koehler also discussed the upcoming summer project list including drainage work at the football field and bus barn, refinishing the old gym floor, painting the gymnasium walls and remodeling and updating restrooms.

Many Signals Communications